
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 The Port of Nagoya’s Participation in the ESI Program 

and Enhancement of its Green Award Program 

  Enhancement of incentives for environmentally friendly vessels 
 

 

In the Carbon Neutral Port (CNP) Creation Plan of Nagoya Port, announced on 

March 15, the  Port of Nagoya included “Enhancement of incentives for 

environmentally friendly vessels” as a measure to improve the competitiveness 

of the port and its industrial location. 

Specifically, the following enhancements will be made from April 1, 2023. 

 

1 Participation in the ESI Program 

The Nagoya Port Authority will participate in the IAPH’s ESI Program, which 

aims to reduce air pollutant emissions from vessels, and introduce a new 

incentive to reduce port dues by 15% for ocean-going vessels with an ESI 

value of 30 or higher entering the Port of Nagoya. 

2 Enhancement of contents of the Green Award Program 

In the incentive program that reduces port dues for vessels certified under 

the Green Award Program, which has been in place since 2008, the discount 

will be increased from 10% to 15%. 

 

NOTE: In cases when both incentive eligibility conditions apply, only one can be 

used (they cannot be combined). 

 

For details on the Port of Nagoya’s incentives, please refer to the following URL. 

https://www.port-of-nagoya.jp/english/users/1001429.html 
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